
Follow-Up Communication 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for attending the 

Grant Writing Workshop on [Date]. It was great to see so much enthusiasm and engagement 

from all participants. 

As a follow-up, I have attached the workshop materials for your reference. Additionally, I 

encourage you to reach out if you have any further questions or need clarification on any part of 

the process. Your success in grant writing is important to us. 

We would also appreciate your feedback on the workshop, as it helps us improve future sessions. 

Please feel free to reply to this email with any thoughts or suggestions. 

Thank you once again for participating. We look forward to seeing your grant proposals come to 

fruition! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


